
COME
WORK
WITH US!

IREDELL-STATESVILLE
PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Interested in 
joining our team? 

Apply now!

Competitive Salary Structure aligned with North
Carolina's teacher pay scale, potentially including local
supplements based on experience and credentials
Professional Development Opportunities with
dedicated training days, mentorship programs, and
support for continuing education 
Work-Life Balance with traditional school calendar
options, scheduled breaks, and personal/sick leave
allowances
Collaborative Work Environment fostering teamwork
among educators, specialists, and administrators
Supportive Administration committed to educator
success and student achievement

Rich Cultural Scene - Access to performing arts
centers, museums, galleries, music festivals,
professional sports teams (Panthers, Hornets,
Charlotte FC), and the NASCAR Hall of Fame
Outstanding Quality of Life - Enjoy outdoor
recreation at the U.S. National Whitewater Center,
Carolina Thread Trail, and nearby lakes, plus a
moderate four-season climate ideal for year-round
activities
Vibrant Urban Experience - Explore acclaimed
restaurants, craft breweries, and distinctive
neighborhoods 
Family-Friendly Environment - Excellent educational
options, family attractions like Discovery Place and
Carowinds, diverse housing options at more
affordable prices than comparable metropolitan
areas, and convenient transportation infrastructure

PLUS, EXPERIENCE CITY LIVING BY VISITING CHARLOTTE

WHY ISS?

https://www.applitrack.com/issk12/onlineapp/JobPostings/view.asp?all=1&AppliTrackPostingSearch=title%3Apsychologist%20&AppliTrackZipRadius=5&AppliTrackSort=type&AppliTrackLayoutMode=detail&AppliTrackJobId=3944&AppliTrackViewPosting=1

